
From Maria Caulfield MP 

Parliamentary Undersecretary for Patient Safety and Primary Care 

 

 

4 July 2022 

Dear Jeremy and William, 

PHSO Report: Unlocking Solutions in Imaging 

I am writing with regard to the Department's response to recommendation 4 of the 
above report published in July 2021: "4. DHSC and NHSEI should write to the Health 
and Social Care Select Committee and the Public Administration and Constitutional 
Affairs Committee by the end of March 2022. They should provide an update on 
progress in implementing these recommendations and include input from the 
Academy of Medical Royal Colleges." 

NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSEI) wrote to the Public Administration and 
Constitutional Affairs Committee and the Health and Social Care Committee on 10 
May 2022 setting out their response to this recommendation. 

Officials in the Department of Health and Social Care contributed to NHSEI's letter 
and therefore I would like to confirm that we agree with the response given. 

Yours sincerely, 

MARIA CAULFIELD MP 

PARLIAMENTARY UNDER SECRETARY OF STATE 
FOR PRIMARY CARE AND PATIENT SAFETY 


